
Vermilion Transfer Station Fire 

 

There was a fire at the Vermilion transfer station over the weekend. 

We are trying to continue the regular flow of waste without interruption to the 

system. 

We ask that all household waste going to the transfer station or in your roll out bin 

be bagged please. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

We will update the situation as needed. 

Thank You  

Vermilion River regional Waste Management 

Services Commission. 

 

   


